
Good evening!!! I hope this message finds you warm and well!!! Rooms are now available to 

reserve for NSDA Nats in Fort Lauderdale this coming June! I have looked over the options and 

would like to recommend staying at the Holiday Inn Express Ft. Lauderdale Cruise-Airport. It is 

less than half a mile from the Convention Center and they have free parking and free breakfast 

for guests. With our kids on a budget, this would be a wonderful choice and would be within 

walking distance of main stage final round events. I spoke with someone at their hotel this 

evening and they have plenty of rooms still available. It would be great if Team Kentucky could 

stick together and I hope you consider reserving your rooms there!!! And remember, there is no 

penalty for reserving these rooms ahead of time. Any questions, please let me know!!! 

 

Thanks, 

Michael Robinson  

KYNSDA 

 


